
 

 

 

                                                                              

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fe 

Volume 30 Number 4     Windmill Fourth Day Group               April 2020 

The wind blows where it wishes, 

and you hear its sound, but you do 

not know where it comes from or 

where it goes.  So it is with 

everyone who is born of the Spirit.  

John 3:8 

GATHERING SCHEDULE   

Board Meeting      6:00 P.M. 

Fellowship             6:30 P.M. 

Worship                 7:30 P.M.                                                      

April 23rd – Cancelled 

May 21st – UMC George 

West 

June 18th – First 

Presbyterian Beeville 

July 16th – UMC Pettus 

August 27th – TBA 

 

Adrienne Zermeno 

Community      

Spiritual       

Director 

Grace and peace in the 
strong name of our Lord 
Jesus Christ. 
 
Remember some of the 15 
Emmaus talks on your 
walk.  Whether it was our first 
look at priorities, or the three 
legged stool of piety, study, 
and action, or the theological 
talks on Grace, or the talks 
that acknowledge our rocky 
journey with obstacles to 
grace, and perseverance, or 
talks about the effects of our 
our connectedness with body 
of Christ, priesthood of all 
believers, and changing our 
world in all of our fourth days. 
 
They say that there is only 
one Emmaus talk given by 
the Holy Spirit split into 15 
segments and witnessed 
through 15 individuals on the 
weekend. This one talk is 
about God’s amazing 
overwhelming love, our 
response and the impact it 
has on our world. 
 
Our world has changed, even 
when we emerge from our 
cocoons on the other side of 
the crises, things will be 
different. There fears to 
squelch, losses to mourn, 
and an economy to rebuild. 
All of this with new ways of 
doing things. 
 

See Adrienne Page 2 

 

 Danny Denson 

Community 

Lay Director 

Greetings to my Emmaus 
Family.  

Proverbs 3:21-26 

[ Never Walk Away] Dear 
friend, guard Clear Thinking 
and Common Sense with 
your life; don’t for a minute 
lose sight of them. They’ll 
keep your soul alive and well, 
they’ll keep you fit and 
attractive. You’ll travel safely, 
you’ll neither tire nor trip. 
You’ll take afternoon naps 
without a worry; you’ll enjoy a 
good night’s sleep. No need 
to panic over alarms or 
surprises, or predictions that 
doomsday’s just around the 
corner, Because GOD will be 
right there with you; he’ll keep 
you safe and sound. 
 

My favorite time of year is 
upon us. EASTER. Sadly, it 
seems that Easter will be 
shadowed over by this virus 
that has panicked everyone. 
Sadly, now as people should 
turn to Jesus, they would 
rather listen to the media and 
panic. Proverbs 3:21 reminds 
us to “Guard clear thinking 
and common sense with your 
life”. Do we take precautions? 
Yes. Do we respect the 
potential of harm that this 
virus may cause? Yes. Least 
now they forget that God is 
with us. Why panic? Why 
hoard food and supplies? 
Why not trust God to take 
care of us? 
 

 
See Danny Page 2 

https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Proverbs+3:21&version=MSG


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you will give a  

Fourth Day Talk 

at a gathering,  

 Contact: Mitch Luna 

fullmoonwalk@yahoo.com 

361-362-3383 

 

 

Prayer Requests 

 

Walk # 70  Pilgrims   Walk #71

 Gary Morgan  Weston Brown   Adalyn Gotcher 

 Shay Family 

Adrienne continued from page 1 

 

 
More than ever this is a time for the people of God to put aside differences and unite in humble service 
and love of the Lord. This is a lesson that we, my Emmaus sisters and brothers, 
 
Continue to stay connected and Centered on Christ. God be with you till we meet again. 
 

 

De Colores!   
Pastor Adrienne 
 

Danny continued from page 

 
 

Sadly, Easter events will be canceled in the name of public health. Church services have been canceled or moved 
to an online service. Our own Board reluctantly decided to cancel the March and April Gatherings. Walk #70 will be 
moved to August 20-23,2020. Team Selection for Walk #71 has been moved to April 19th, 2020. I am sure there will 
be more changes in the coming days.  
 

If you are not receiving our Emmaus emails, please send me an email with your correct address 
(danny@densonlls.com). Also be sure to like us on Facebook (Windmill Emmaus or Windmill Emmaus Community) 
for information about the community.  
 

As things look grim in the days to come, please remember that “God will be right there with you; he will keep you 
safe and sound.  
 

God Bless & De Colores!!!   
Danny 
 

mailto:danny@densonlls.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Susan Warner            

Lay Director              

Walk # 71            

October   2020 

 

 

 

 
 

Team Selection, April 19th, Team Selection, April 19th, Team Selection, April 19th 

Greetings! I dearly miss all my Emmaus brothers and sisters.  As we venture into Easter and celebrating the 

resurrection of our Lord and Savior we need to rejoice. Even though we are living in different and unknown 

times, we have to remember to praise Him in the storm! I am choosing to walk by faith, not by sight.  With that 

being said, I am praying for us all, and going forward and making plans and calling things which are not, as 

though they are. Please join me in praying in agreement.  

Currently, I have twenty-six team applications with three more in the mail that I should receive soon. If you 

would still like to apply for our team, please do so as soon as possible! I already have one pilgrim application. 

Since we are not having Gatherings right now, I have had the Agape Book for Walk #71 placed on the Emmaus 

Facebook Page for your convenience.   

I pray good health and blessings over all of you and your families!  

 De Colores!  !  

“Doc” 

Susan Warner 
Lay Director 
Walk #71 

Oct. 1-4, 2020 

Address: 500 South Hillside Drive #2101 Beeville, TX 78102 

E-mails-  drsusanwarner@yahoo.com and/or smwarner2020@gmail.com  
Phone- 361-877-9880 
 

Team Selection, April 19th, Team Selection, April 19th, Team Selection, April 19th 

 

 

Todd Fuller          

Lay Director     

Walk  #70 

April 16-19, 2020 

 

 

 

Hello Windmill Emmaus, 

I hope this finds each of you well in the offset of this pandemic known as Corona 

Virus.  Isaiah 41:10 proclaims, “Fear not, for I am with you; do not be dismayed. I 

am your God. I will strengthen you: I will help you; I will uphold you with my 

victorious right hand.”  May he keep and bless each of you. 

Walk to Emmaus #70 has been officially postponed.  The walk has been rescheduled 

to August 20-23, 2020.  This has several implications.  First, the meeting scheduled 

for Holy weekend has been postponed to a later date. Second, Outside team, I will 

need your help again when we reschedule this meeting (i.e. date change on 

materials, etc.).  Third, pushing this meeting back will conflict with Men’s Walk 

#72 in which we will have to adjust accordingly.  Lastly, we are still in need of 

pilgrims.  I currently have 13 applications in my hands.   

I want to thank each of you that have worked on this walk.  Blessings have been 

showered down upon me and hopefully each of you. Please keep in mind that we are 

serving him through our Love.  Keep this team and the pilgrims in your prayers as 

we go through changes. 

 
De Colores 

 Todd Fuller 

 

mailto:drsusanwarner@yahoo.com
mailto:smwarner2020@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

WINDMILL EMMAUS COMMUNITY  

BOARD MEMBERS  2020 

  

Danny Denson             (Community Lay Director)  

Mitch Luna                  (Assistant Community Lay Director) 

Leanne Fox                  (Secretary) 

Tricia Denson              (Treasurer) 

Danny Dobson             (Community Board Rep)             

Adrienne Zermeno       (Community Spiritual Director)                                                

Kristie Crisp                 (Assistant Spiritual Director) 

Don Taylor                   (Assistant Spiritual Director) 

Dean Fleming               (Assistant Spiritual Director) 

Patricia Kopplin     

Paula Morgan         

Richard Webb         

Chase Kopplin        

Jessica Kuehlem         

Judy Luna              

Regina Terry           

  

FIRST UNITED 

METHODIST CHURCH  

106 E. CLEVELAND ST.     

BEEVILLE, TEXAS 

78102 

To receive the Breeze via email send your email address to windmillprayers@gmail.com and The Denson’s will 

send the Breeze to your email address. 

Windmill Emmaus Financial Report 

General Operating Fund           $  

Scholarship Fund            $ 

Total Funds Available            $ 

Gathering attendance                      

 

 If you are unable to attend monthly gatherings but 

would like to contribute to the financial needs of 

your Windmill Emmaus Community, donations can 

be sent to Tricia Denson (treasurer), P. O. Box 26, 

Beeville, Texas 78104. 

 

  

mailto:windmillprayers@gmail.com

